
NOTICE TO THE BAR

Accompanying the publication of this Notice to the Bar are Standards of Conduct for Arbitrators in the Court-
Annexed Arbitration Program. These Standards, developed by the Supreme Court Arbitration Advisory Committee,
 were approved by the Supreme Court at its May 20, 2003 Administrative Conference. The Standards apply to all
 arbitrators serving in all court-annexed civil arbitration programs statewide.

All questions relating to this matter should be directed to the following:

Michelle V. Perone, Esq.
 Chief, Civil Court Programs
 Civil Practice Division
 P.O. Box 981
 Trenton, NJ 08625
 (609) 292-8471
 FAX (609) 777-0844

 E-Mail: Michelle.Perone@njcourts.gov

Richard J. Williams, J.A.D. Administrative Director of the Courts Dated: June 27, 2003

  


